
Special Bulletin April 2017 

Urgent News for Marsh Gibbon 
  

March Gibbon Post Office 

 We learnt yesterday that the owners of the shop/post office have declared 
their intention to close on July 31st. The parish council is now looking into our 
options and who to contact to try and ensure that the post office does not 
close altogether. 

East West Rail 

 We received the following email from East West Rail, which may concern you: 

"On 7th April I sent out details of East West Rail consultation dates and public 
exhibitions. Due to the Prime Ministers  announcement to hold a ‘snap’ general 
election on Tuesday afternoon and subsequent vote in the House of Commons 
to support this on Wednesday, Network Rail as a public body must abide by pre-
election rules on consultation.  Therefore, we will be rescheduling the East West 
Rail Western Section Phase 2 round two  consultation.  Once I have revised 
dates I will contact you again with details. Please could you  inform your local 
communities as to the rescheduling of events. 
Lesia Kozlowsky 
Communications Manager 

  
 
  
 4th Floor | One Victoria Square | Paradise Street | Birmingham | B1 1BD 
 Mob: +44 (0)7887 896722 

 Email: Lesia.kozlowsky@networkrail.co.uk 
   
 

  
Best wishes, Ian Metherell  
ipmetherell@btinternet.com  
07778 145011  
01869 277620 
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